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Wrenbury Primary School Newsletter 

7th March 2025 

Wrenbury Weekly...  

Sunshine, World Book Day, pancakes, class assembly, tree planting, frog catching and even a visit from Mrs 

Cador! What a week at Wrenbury! The week began with our World Book Day; pyjamas, character hunts, a whole 

school book swap and of course, the reading of many stories! There was a real buzz around school while the 

children all enjoyed the activities. After this came Pancake Day – yum! Many pancakes were made and even more 

were eaten. Our younger ones took the opportunity to use pancake flipping to develop gross motor skills – this 

looked like great fun!  

During lunchtimes we have been watching the frogs in the pond and have the chance to take a closer look at 

frog spawn. Some of the children were very excited to carefully catch some frogs; they were amazed by the 

different sizes, colours and webbed feet of these croaking creatures.  

 

Base 4 shared some of their writing in their oracy class assembly this week. Their writing was very impressive, 

they all created a great sense of character and setting in their work. It was lovely to see their proud faces as they 

shared their work with confidence.  Little Wrens have been busy planting the trees they had from The 

Woodlandrust (The EYFS charity) with every child planting their own tree which we hope will be standing for 

decades to come.  

 

http://www.wrenburyschool.org.uk/


  

www.wrenburyschool.org.uk 
 

Wrenbury Primary School continues to be a GOOD school, where there is 'a strong emphasis on pupils' personal development' and our 
children 'are exceptionally well cared for.' 

(Ofsted Jan 2023) 

 

 

 

Our week ended with a visit from Mrs Cador, David Houghton and Josie who shared their award for Wrenbury 

Train Station which is filled with artwork from our school.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week’s awards... 

Reading Awards:  

This week Annie, William, Teddy and Scout achieved their silver reading badge – well done! As well as this, Nancy 

achieved her GOLD! It really is fabulous to see our children’s enthusiasm when reading.    

We All Matter Stars: 

Little Wrens: Kayleb for showing kindness when playing with his friends. 

Base 1: Mabel for helping her friend. 
Base 2: Kacper, Being safe, ready and kind.  
Base 3: Aedan- for always being a kind, supportive and considerate member of Base 3 
Base 4: Rhys - for helping others in the class solve maths problems 
Base 5: Anna for showing kindness in class without being prompted. 

 

ACHIEVE Learning Awards: 

Little Wrens: Millie for showing value when forming the letters in her name. 
Base 1: PJ trying hard with his handwriting and valuing his work. 

Base 2: Remy for remembering prior learning in spellings. 

Base 3:  Kylo- for putting his hand up and asking for help to help with his learning 
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Base 4: Jesse - for using all the scaffolds to support him in making his writing amazing 
Base 5: Henry M for showing value with his number formation in maths. 

 

Assembly focus 

 

In   assembly this week we reflected on our school rules. We 

were all very proud that Wrenbury children are; safe, ready 

and kind. We talked about all the ways that we show this in 

the classroom, at playtime and even when out and about 

outside of school. We all felt very proud to be part of 

Wrenbury School and we knew that the kindness we show 

makes a real difference and shows others that they matter.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A gardening gift… 

Thank you to Hannah from the BioBloom team who 

have donated two large bags of BioBloom Soil 

Enricher which is a peat free, natural fertiliser, with 

a similar texture to compost. Gardening club will be 

using this throughout the year and we will also be 

adding this to our forest area to help the plants and 

seeds that we have been busy planting.  

Thank you Hannah and the team!  

 

A few dates for the diary: 

Monday 10th March: Parent help in forest area (4.30 – 6pm). Please see email from the office.  

Thursday 13th March: Model Railway Club display in school for STEM week  

Friday 14th March : FOWS Spring Disco. Please see email from the office.  
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Tuesday 18th March: Dress Down Day – please bring Easter egg or chocolate for Easter Bingo.  

Friday 21st March: School Council Clothes Swap. If you have any good quality clothes that simply do not fit your 

children anymore, please bring these to school so that School Council can run a clothes swap as part of their 

sustainable development action plan for school.  

Friday 21st March: Base 1 Theme Day and assembly 

Friday 28th:  Easter Bingo at the village hall  

2nd/ 3rd April : Parents’ evening. Further details to follow.  

Friday 4th April : School Council Toy Swap. If you have any good quality toys that your children do not play with 

anymore, please bring these to school so that School Council can run a oy swap as part of their sustainable 

development action plan for school. 

Friday 4th April : School closes.  

Tuesday 22nd April : School opens for the summer term.  

 

Your Headteacher,  

Mrs Charlesworth 
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